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David Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. <dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com> on behalf of Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
<dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 7:31 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Update/New Auction

 

You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Weinrich Minerals, Inc. Please confirm your 
continued interest in receiving email from us.  
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

 

 

 

 

New specimens are being added to the website on a daily basis.  Many good 
values, top pieces, rare species, etc. 

 

125 new specimens have been posted for this week's auction.  Highlights 
include: 

 

* two excellent cabinet malachite specimens from Milpillas 

* pretty calcite/fluorite from China 

* a series of good rarities 

* many good colorful specimens from the Galas collection 

plus many others. 

   

Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 

Dan & Diana Weinrich, owners 

 

 http://www.weinrichmineralsinc.com/ 

 

http://auction.danweinrich.com/ 
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